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DRAFT (2/11/19) 
STUDENTS 09.42811 AP.1 

Notice to Individuals Complaining of Harassment/Discrimination 

The District prohibits all forms of improper conduct, including sexual harassment and 
discrimination. A copy of the District’s policy is attached for your information. Please be aware 
of the following provisions: 

If you have any questions pertaining to sexual harassment or sexual discrimination, you may 
contact the District Title IX/Equity Coordinator as follows: 

 430 S. College Street, Franklin, KY 42134 (270) 586-8877 
 Address Telephone Number 

The District will investigate the allegations of harassment/discrimination that you have brought to 
its attention. The investigation will be conducted by a District administrator or other individual 
with specific training and/or experience in this area. If you have any questions for the District’s 
investigator, you may contact him/her at the address listed above. 

During the investigation, you have the right to: (a) provide the District with information and 
documentation concerning the alleged improper conduct; (b) advise the District of the identity and 
location of any possible witness(es); and (c) exercise all other rights set forth in law or in District 
policy. 

The District is interested in knowing what actions you are seeking in response to your complaint. 
Although law does not require the District to comply with all requested actions in order to eliminate 
harassment/discrimination, a collaborative dialogue may be a useful tool in insuring that it is 
eliminated. 

The District will take reasonable steps to preserve confidentiality and will make every effort to 
prevent public disclosure of the names of the parties involved, except to the extent necessary to 
carry out the investigation. The District is interested in knowing your views about confidentiality 
issues and will try to accommodate them, subject to the District being able to fulfill its commitment 
to eliminate harassment/discrimination. 

District employees and students who are alleged perpetrators of harassment/discrimination 
misconduct may be entitled to due process and may be protected by certain confidentiality rights. 
Subject to the rights of students or employees, the District will make an effort to keep you advised 
of the progress of its investigation and of any decisions it reaches concerning the situation. If you 
have any questions concerning the progress of the investigation or the actions taken by the District 
to remediate any harassment/discrimination that may have occurred, please feel free to contact the 
Title IX/Equity Coordinator or the individual assigned to investigate a complaint. 

If you are dissatisfied with the progress of the investigation, the progress of rendering a decision, 
or the decision itself, you have the right to appeal to the Board of Education. 

If it is concluded following the investigation that the allegations have merit and that action will be 
taken to remediate the situation, the District may follow up with you to make sure that there is not 
a recurrence of the improper conduct. If there is any repeat of any improper conduct, we ask you 
to notify immediately the Title IX/Equity Coordinator and/or a District administrator. 
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Notice to Individuals Complaining of Harassment/Discrimination 

The District will make every effort to correct the effects of any improper conduct on the 
complainant and others. Please advise us of the actions you believe the District should take to 
correct the discriminatory effects of the improper conduct. 

Retaliation against an individual who has reported improper conduct by faculty, staff or students, 
including sexual harassment/discrimination, is strictly forbidden. If you believe that any of those 
parties is retaliating against you in any way, please notify the Title IX/Equity Coordinator and/or 
a District administrator immediately. If you are not satisfied with the District’s response, you have 
the right to file a complaint with the Office of Civil Rights at the following address: 

Wanamaker Building, Suite 515 
100 Penn Square East 

Philadelphia, PA 19107 
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